
    

 
21st July, 2020 

 

To, 

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

1st Floor, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400 001 

    

Scrip Code: 506003 

Dear Sir’s, 

    

Re: Notice in newspaper for Board Meeting to be held on 30th July, 2020 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the notice for Board Meeting to be held on 30th  July 2020 

published in Mumbai Lakshadweep in Marathi Language and Business Standard in English 

Language on 21st July, 2020 for the quarter ended 31st March, 2020. 

 

Kindly take the same on record and acknowledge receipt of the same.  

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For- Sudal Industries Limited 

  
 ________________ 

Mukesh Ashar 

Whole Time Director & CFO 

DIN- 06929024 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  


